
rom: Maria Campos-Bovee <Maria.Campos-Bovee@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 4:26 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Raabiah Ali <Raabiah.Ali@cityofchicago.org>; Shane Zelencik <Shane.Zelencik@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: REMINDER: Save the Date: 2023 Making Dialysis Safer for Patients Coalition Workshop  
 
Hi Steve, 
I returned from the conference on Friday, June 16 2023 that took place in Atlanta, Georgia. I attended 
the conference at the Marriot Hotel to represent the City of Chicago, Healthcare settings team and the 
work we are doing. CDC paid for the entirety of the trip (June 14-June 16). 
 
Maria 
 
Maria Campos Bovée, MPH, CIC, FAPIC  
Project Manager  
Healthcare Program | Disease Control Bureau  
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